THE TOTAL PARENTS LICTURE A

Catholic School Parents Victoria

executive@cspv.catholic.edu.au http://cspv.catholic.edu.au/

This year as Catholic learning communities, we are celebrating 200 years of Catholic education in Australia. We know that without the dedication of school leaders, clergy and parents and carers, many of the schools that still exist in our country would not be thriving and providing quality education for our children today.

Many of you will have been educated in Catholic schools or you have chosen to send your children to Catholic school for a special reason. We'd love to hear from you. Please share your stories and memories of being educated in a Catholic school or as a parent or carer in a Catholic school.

In writing your short reflection, you may consider the following questions:

- What resonated with you about being educated in a Catholic school?
- What fond memories do you have about specific events, learning experiences, teachers, fellow students or school leaders?
- What made you decide to send your children to a Catholic school and what is it about Catholic schools that is different to others?
- What do you love about being a part of a Catholic learning community?

Please send your stories to contribute to the 200 year celebrations to executive@cspv.catholic.edu.au.

Disclaimer: By submitting your story to CSPV you agree to the publication or use of parts or all of the material provided. CSPV will not disclose your name as the author without your permission. Please read the CSPV Privacy Policy for further information before submitting your story.

Please submit your story by the 30th July 2021.

Regards,

Rachel Saliba

Executive Officer - Catholic School Parents Victoria PO Box 3, East Melbourne Victoria 8002

Mob: 0419 371 876